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9th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Early notice of school closure for additional Bank Holiday 2023 – 8th May 2023 

You may be aware that King Charles’ coronation has been announced for May 6th 2023.  A 
Bank Holiday has been declared for Monday 8th May 2023, which means all schools will be 
closed on that day. 

Monday 8th May is the scheduled start of SATs week and I appreciate that families with 
children in Year 6 may be keen to know how the bank holiday will affect this.  We have not 
been notified by the Department for Education of their plans as yet but will keep you fully 
informed as soon as we know. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K. McKenna 

Headteacher 

Headteacher  
Mrs Kate McKenna 
E-mail office@stmcps.org 
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